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CM-379-94
28 July 1994

MEMORANDUM FOR THE COMMANDER IN CHIEF, US STRATEGIC COMMAND

Subject: Strategic Force Structure

Thank you for the opportunity to review* your white paper on
strategic nuclear forces. The insights you presented will be
very useful as the Joint Staff evaluates conclusions and
recommendations on the Nuclear Posture Review. 1In particular,
I appreciate your perspective on hedging against future
uncertainty while we grapple with near-term resource
requirements. I will continue to seek your counsel as the

review nears completion.

SHALIKASHVILI
Chairman
of the Joint Chiefs of Staff
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